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LIBRARY NEWS! 

There will be a children's story & activity hour for 

children 2-5 years @ 10:00 a.m. and then another for 

ages 6 and up @ 11:00 a.m. starting Friday, June 4th. 

They will be held every Friday through June. Library 

hours are 9-2 Mon.-Tues. and Thurs.-Fri. Phone is 459

-2261. 

6th GRADERS ENJOY A CELEBRATION 

The 6th grade class celebrated their years at MLS-

Sherwood Wednesday by sharing some of their 

memories of the past and what they are looking for-

ward to in the future. They also enjoyed cake together 

with the other elementary students. We will miss the 

6th grade class and wish them the best as they move 

on to 7th grade.  

Next Sherwood Wildcat All

-School Reunion meeting is 

on for Tuesday, June 4th  

7:00 at the New Northern 

Lights. (Schedule on back)  

MEMORIAL DAY TRADITION              

CONTINUES 

The Bothun-Peterson 

Post 213 of the American 

Legion in Sherwood will 

conduct Memorial Day 

Service on Monday, May 27th. This years' Memorial 

Day will begin at 10:15 with the flag ceremony at the 

border. A program at the Sherwood School gymna-

sium will begin at 11:00. A parade down Main Street 

with a stop at the Fireman's Memorial for a wreath-

laying ceremony will follow the program at the 

school. The final ceremony is at the Sherwood Union 

Cemetery. The American Legion Auxiliary will pro-

vide a lunch at the Sherwood Memorial Hall for all 

who attend the Memorial Day services.  

Bethel Lutheran Brethren of Antler will be holding 

their VBS May 27-May 31 9:00 am - 12:30 pm and 

the cost is free. (There is a free will offering to help 

someone in need, but costs are covered by the church) 

This year's theme is "The Armor of God" and we will 

have fun with knights and princesses, castles, ect. It 

should be fun! We would love to have you join us. If 

you are interested please let me know asap so we 

make sure to have enough material on hand. Chrisanne 

Drangsholt 756-6213 

CHURCH CAMPS COMING UP 

Metigoshi Day Camp at Our Savior Lutheran 

Church in Sherwood May 28th -31st 9-3. 

Children entering grades 1-6 any denomina-

tion are welcome to attend. Please contact Cheryl Ack-

erson 459-2892 for more information and to register.  

ATV SAFETY CLASS 

There will be an OHV/ATV class on June 10th in the 

Mohall Emergency Facilities starting @ 5:30 pm. 

Sponsored by Farm Safety for Kids, for ages 12 and 

up, and each student attending with an adult will re-

ceive a new helmet. The class is free but $20 to take 

the certification test.. Contact Sarah Buynak at 267-

3330 for further info.  

ENGHS HARDWARE PICNIC 

Enghs will be having a customer appreciation picnic 

Friday May 31st at the Sherwood City Park. Starting 

to serve at 5:30. Everyone is welcome! 




